
 

Treasurer Nate Tucker 

Nate Tucker was appointed to the Treasurer position on July 1, 2019. 

Previously, he served as the District Representative of District 30 in Stockton 
and Trustee for Local 3.  Upon finishing high school, Nate went to work in the 
timber industry, operating heavy equipment in the Stanislaus National Forest.  
In 1995, he transitioned into the construction industry, expanding his 
equipment operating experience with a small grading and underground 
company from the foothills.   When the company became union in 1998, Nate 
initiated with Local 3. 
 

In 2004, he was hired as a Business Agent in the Stockton District.  Nate was promoted to Stockton 
District Representative in 2008 and was appointed as a Trustee for Local 3 in 2011.  Nate is a 2017 
graduate of the Harvard Trade Union Program.  

 




